

60 Hemlock Road, London W12 oQT T 020 3249 1180



Head's Message

Since we opened 'The Conway Kitchen', children have been aspiring to try new food and new meals. It has been inspiring to see so many clean plates at the end of lunch time, a true sign of our children's growing maturity as well as the tastiness of the meals.

Over recent weeks, children have also been making the most of Place2Talk by placing any worries they have in our school postbox. They then meet with Emma Radford, our Place2Talk representative, who offers a listening ear.

This week, Potter Class and Dahl Class had fantastic art sessions with Kite Studios and Austen Class have been measuring our new school balcony. Do check out our Twitter and Facebook pages to see the pictures!

Have a lovely weekend.

Attendance

This week the attendance figures are:

1 st	Potter	100%
2 nd	Dickens	98%
	Shakespeare	
3^{rd}	Carroll	98.62%
	Dahl	
4 th	Austen	97.86%
5 th	Lewis	95.29%

Composer of the Week



Our composer next week will be: Joseph Haydn

Stars of the Week For showing Aspiration our stars of the week are



Dates for Your Diary

Next week...

30th April - Year 2 trip

1st May – Conway Picnic (see below for details)

Further ahead...

 7^{th} May – Bank Holiday – school is closed

8th May - Year 4 trip to Houses of Parliament

10th May - Class Photographs

14th May - Year 1 trip to the Transport Museum

18th May - Parent and Teacher Quiz after school

28th May - May half term begins

 4^{th} **June** –School re-opens after the half-term holiday

 ${m 20}^{th}$ ${m July}$ — School closes for summer holidays at 1.30pm

5th **September** – Children return to school after the summer holidays



Celebration Assemblies

Friday 4th May – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Friday 11th May – Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6

Friday 18th **May** – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 **Friday 25**th **May** – Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6

Home Learning

Reception: Go to the park and draw your favourite flower

Year 1: Practice your doubling and halving (see

related sheet in your book bag).

Year 2: Look further into the life and

achievements of Marie Curie.

Year 3: Make a tourist brochure for a Mediterranean holiday destination.

Year 4: Conduct your survey at home and bring the results to class.

Year 5 & 6: What can humans do now that we couldn't 100 years ago?

Notices

Conway Spring Picnic

This coming Tuesday (1st May), we will have our Ark Conway Picnic in our new school playground. All children should bring in a healthy packed lunch. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, the school will provide your child's packed lunch.

Punctuality

We would like to remind you of the importance of ensuring your child arrives on time for school, by 8:30am, as learning begins straight away. If your child arrives later than 8:30, you must sign them in at the Front Office to ensure they are registered for the day. Thank you for your cooperation in supporting your child's learning.

Mobile Phones

As you know, children are not allowed to bring mobile phones into school. This is to ensure that they are not lost throughout the school day. However, if your child walks home alone (Year 5 and 6 only), and you would like them to bring in a mobile phone, please let the Year 5/6 teachers know. They will then look after the phone during the school day.

Please take a look at our Facebook page 'Ark Conway Primary Academy'. You can also follow us on Twitter: @ARKConway. These are updated regularly with information and photos.

Safeguarding is everybody's responsibility



When? Friday 18th May at 7:30pm

Where? Ark Conway's grand new hall

Who? The wonderful parents and teachers of Ark Conway

What? A Quiz! (along with plenty of delicious food and drink)

Tickets will be on sale from next week so look out for them!







